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Dear Praying Friends:   
  
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. It seems like it was just yesterday that I  
submitted our last prayer letter. Time goes by very quickly.    
  
I trust all is well with you, the ministry, and your family. We wish you all God's blessings as you celebrate  
the birth of our Lord this Christmas season and through out the New Year.   
  
The Lord has been very good to us. He saved us. He provides for us, and He promised He will never leave  
nor forsake us. Someday He is coming back to take us home with Him.  Praise the Lord!   
  
We are thankful for what the Lord is doing in our hearts and in our church. A month ago a couple got saved  
and joined our church. Please pray for Kokin Ioanis and Erlihna Ioanis. This couple live a mile from our  
church. They have been coming to our church services regularly. This couple has four children. Though  
some of the children come to church they are not saved.  Please help us pray for the salvation of these  
children.   
  
Thank you for praying for the Kellers, the Raymonds, and the Salvadores. These families are still keeping  
on for the Lord.   
  
Last week (November 19-23) our church folks were in Kolonia, at Calvary Baptist Church attending a  
revival service there. This was just a fellowship week for all our independent Baptist churches. There were  
singing from the Christians and preaching from our local pastors.  We were blessed and encouraged. Many  
souls were saved.   
  
All of our five children are with us in Pohnpei. It is a joy to see our oldest son, Sonny Padock Jr, working  
by our side in the Lord's ministry. Sonny Padock Jr. is our youth director. He is doing a great job leading  
our young people. We thank the Lord for the Bible training he received from Harvest Baptist Bible  
Institute.  
  
Our daughter Sonya works (as a volunteer) at our Baptist Radio Station as a radio announcer. She helps her  
mom with house work when she is not at the Station.   
  
Popohl oh kapai en atail Kaun Iejus Kristus en ketket remwail!   
  
(Peace and Blessings of our Lord Jesus be with you all!)   
  
Sonny and family,   
  
Sonny Padock  
Pastor  
Capital Hill Baptist Church  
P.O. Box 758  
Kolonia, Pohnpei, FM 96941  
E-mail: capitalhillbaptist@excite.com  
Telephone (691) 320-5417  


